
13th December 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Last day of term schedule (Friday 17th December)

After an amazing term back on campus, we are quickly approaching our final day of term 2. All of
our students are to be commended for their efforts and willingness to embrace the opportunities
we have been able to offer. It has been a pleasure to welcome parents back on campus for several
events, such as the Awards Evenings and the Winter Concert, and we are very much looking
forward to expanding these opportunities further in 2022.

Our last day of term will be Friday 17th December. We will have a modified schedule for this day
(half day) so please carefully read through the table below:

7.45am - 8.15am Students arrive on campus

8.15am - 8.40am Mentor time

8.40am - 9.35am Lesson 1 (continued curriculum delivery)

9.35am - 10.30am Lesson 2 (continued curriculum delivery)

10.30am - 10.50am Break

10.50am - 11.45am Extended mentor time

11.45am - 12.00pm All students to depart campus

As mentioned above, all students will be departing campus at 11.45am. Please ensure you have
arranged for your child to be collected at this time. Please note that Lesson 1 and Lesson 2 will
be normal lessons so it is important that your child attends these classes to avoid setbacks to their
learning.

We wish all of our community members a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

Yours Sincerely
Mr. Rohan Jayatilake
Deputy Head (Secondary)


